
EXPANSION
PROJECT

Donations are Tax Free 
Via the QR Code or Account
Details below, in support of
expanding our service to the

Bendigo Community.

Account Name: L’Arche Bendigo
BSB: 633000

Account Number: 152536827
Reference: Bendigo Expansion

BENDIGO

THE PROJECT -
ACCOMMODATION

EXTENSIONS
The Project Sites are ’Shove-Ready’ with
the only barrier being the shortfall of the

expansion project funding. Planning
application reviews, designs, and

groundwork investigations have confirmed
the funding required as $170K. L’Arche has

a reserve of $30K in addition to a
substantial donation from the Holesworth

Family for the capital works. 

It is hoped that the remaining $120K can
be raised through donations and

successful applications to philanthropic
groups.

BENDIGO@LARCHE.ORG.AU



Founded in France, in 1964,
L’Arche is French for Ark,
representing Noah’s Ark,

providing support and
community amid the Storm.

L’Arche now has 156 member
communities in 38 countries, which the
L’Arche Foundation supports globally.

The establishment of L’Arche in Bendigo
took time and a thorough planning

process. It has become an active and
vibrant support for many who need this

service.

The expansion will assist both short and
long term accommodation through the

construction of units at both Kennington
and Spring Gully locations.

The real essence and magic of
community is a sense of belonging. It is

about bringing people together to
support each other, advocate and

connect. When I think of L’Arche I see it
epitomising this: a community where

people, are welcome to share, laugh, be
and belong.

Kara

OUR IMPACT -
IN THE WORDS

OF OUR
FAMILIES AND
COMMUNITY

I would like to say how much better
off my son and I are after becoming
involved with L’Arche Bendigo. We
found it hard to find NDIS support

after experiencing the caring
environment offered by schools. My
son and I have been offered a caring

home environment.
Damien

Phone: 0474 832 888
Address:  8 Grandview Crescent,

Bendigo Victoria 3550.

L’Arche has listened and taken account of
my daughter’s unique identity. I feel

respected and safe in expressing my hopes
and dreams, my sadness, my
disappointments and joys.”

Lynda 


